
  

 

 

                                                                                                               

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

Dear Valued Customer(s), 

 

Please be informed that referring to the letter from Director General of Treasury Number S-7192 / PB / 2018 

dated 18 September 2018, PT Bank Mizuho Indonesia, as the Perception Bank, inform for all customers that   

MPN G2 cannot receive tax payments due to DRC Drill and Maintenance System from State Revenue Module 

Generation 2 (MPN G2) activities with following details: 

 

Date Transaction  System  Time  

22 September 2018 MPN G2 (Tax Payment)

                                         

00.00 am  to 06.00 am 



 

Reference: the letter of the Director General of Treasury Number S-7192 / PB / 2018 dated 18 September 2018, 

 

Thank you for your attention.  

 

Sincerely yours,  

Management of PT. Bank Mizuho Indonesia 

 

 

 


